AT 1780

Wendy Strangeway _ _

From: Planning

Sent: 19 January 2017 14:58

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0020/FL - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received from
Mr Tom Bennett at The Orchard Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby, North Yorkshire,

yo21lsw

We live in Orchard House which is immediately adjacent to the proposed development, we have inspected
the plans and wholeheartedly support the sympathetic improvements to a dilapidated building. These
proposals can only be an improvement.

Comments made by Mr Tom Bennett of The Orchard Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby, North Yorkshire,
yo211sw Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment
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